
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:<email address removed>  
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 4:24 AM 
To: Blair.Lekstrom.MLA@leg.bc.ca 
Subject: proposed tailings pond in Fish Lake, BC 
 
I am writing in protest of the BC government's recent approval of 
Taseko Mines Prosperity Project at Fish Lake and Little Fish Lake. 
 
My message is simple: 
 
1) that you work to include the voice of the local inhabitants in your 
assessment of this project 
 
2) that you consider the shift in paradigm that is occurring in Canada 
right now, wherein our natural resources and ecosystems are no longer 
considered simply tools for economic development, but also as entities 
that defy our understanding and deserve protection 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Eldon Pierce 
 
Vancouver, BC 
 


